
5. MARINE PARADE - PEDESTRIAN CROSSING POINT

The Area Engineer reported on concerns over traffic and pedestrian conflict at the
pedestrian crossing point in Marine Parade between the New Brighton Mall and
Library.  The Board decided to recommend to the City Services Committee its
support for the installation of a zebra pedestrian crossing and the installation of
charcoal tactile pavers.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


